FRANKLIN PHONETIC SCHOOL

6116 EAST HIGHWAY 69 PRESCOTT VALLEY, ARIZONA 86314

> PHONE (928) 775-6747 FAX (928) 775-6740 E-MAIL nilknarf@cableone.net www.franklinphoneticschool.com

Dear Jr. High parents,

We want to thank everyone for their continued support during this unprecedented time. We appreciate all you are doing to support our staff.

Online educational opportunities

Our staff is working diligently to provide a variety of educational opportunities. Please be patient as they are striving to incorporate online opportunities. We want to assure everyone that once we return to school in the fall, our staff will evaluate all students to determine what their needs are to ensure success. Teachers would like to give all students an opportunity for feedback. Packets that are picked up or mailed will have one paper from each core subject starred. This paper may be returned either through the mail or dropped off at school on Mondays. The teachers will give feedback on the students work through email or phone call.

Awards

All students that have earned any awards will be able to pick them up on Monday, May 18 from 8am-1pm. This includes: Honor Roll, Principal's List, Science Olympiad, all bands, all sports, and after school theater. 8th grade students will receive a letter discussing additional 8th grade awards.

Next year's electives form

This year's electives form will be available as a google form as well as a paper version sent home in packets and accessible online.

Book/Instrument Return

The school will be setting out a book cart for students to return books in front of the Junior High office every Thursday from 1-5pm. Instruments can be set there as well. Please be sure to put a name on the book or instrument. Additionally, books and instruments can be put into the drop-off bin during breakfast and lunch pickup. We are planning on having all students come to the school on Monday, May 18, from 8am-1pm to pick up final report cards, awards, yearbooks, as well as drop off any other items for the school. If you are not able to pick up your items, they will be mailed.

Final get together

We are hoping that we will get the chance to have one last dance party at school. We may try to provide a field trip for each Jr. High grade since we did not get the opportunity before the shut down. Once the state opens, we will send further information.

Thank you for continuing to support our school. We are anxious to get our students back into class and getting things back to normal. We miss them and all of you!

Sincerely,

Franklin Jr. High Staff and Administration